 Bloomfield Recreation Master Plan Update Committee (RMPUC)- meeting of July 20, 2021
The RMPUC meeting was called to order at 8:00 p.m. by Chairperson Fred Wille.  The legal notice for the meeting was posted on the website and in the Daily Messenger.
Present: 
Committee members: Fred Wille, Mark Falsone, Mike Didas, , Dave Damaske, Bev Bailey, Frank Fessner and Kathy Conradt

Guests: none
Excused: Scott Kimball 
Absent: Jon Mastin, Jeff Daley 
The survey results were discussed:
	
1. There is a high interest in hiking trails and bathrooms
2. There is a large response in favor of hiring a part-time position to work with Scott and Peg to coordinate with the schools for booking facilities and fields 
3. There is a large response in favor of maintaining existing fields and facilities rather than adding new
4. There is a large response in favor of using some tax dollars to match with grants and donations to do new projects
5. The responses to the survey were less than 20% of the E Bloomfield households.

The committee is asked to draft updated language to the sections addressing vision, needs to be served, etc up to page 30 for discussion at the next meeting.  Written comments can be sent to Kathy prior to the meeting and she will distribute them in advance of the meeting to help facilitate discussion.  Kathy will update the analysis and evaluation sections.

Next meeting – the next meeting will be August 17 at 8:00 p.m. at Veteran’s Park.    

Respectfully submitted,

Kathy Conradt

